
GOLDEN HIGH SCHOOL PTA 

VIRTUAL MEETING DISCUSSION MINUTES:     May 11, 2021 

Participants:  Hal Templeton; Shannon Cross; Lori Weigel; Carole Goodspeed; Joan Phillips; Brent Hunt; 

  Jackie Greiner; Cynthis Grover; Sara Page; Gail Mason; Tracy Fletcher; Cassandra Hunt; 

  Ursula Webhofer; Edmond Troy; Tonie Mattox 

 

Principal’s Report-Events in the past month went well and greatly received by all; Gala well received by  

  students and kudos to Traci and Kristi for their work;  

Treasurer’s Report-Funds have not changed since last month, will work to address fund raising for next year 

Grants-request from Diane Nickell reviewed and voted upon to decline as not efficient information was 

  provided, Shannon will email regrets 

President-Shannon Cross:  Showed a u-tube video about wish week very well done, Students did a great 

  job and raised approximately $42,000 very successful project and appreciated by the 

  recipient and his family; PTA scholarships reviewed and granted; New officers voted on 

  and approved as follows:  Edmond Troy-President, Lori Weigel-Secretary and also taking 

  on Chair of membership committee-Thank you both for volunteering; Joan will remain 

  as treasurer;  Brent suggested the question of check signing be addressed;  

  still need a vice-president for next year;  

Hospitality-Staff appreciation week was well received with good feedback;  

Demon Dash-Sara Page gave information for this event to take place again in August  

  asking for sponsorships, marketing help and volunteers. 

Ursula-announced a plan for a bike race to take place in August also. 

Secretary-T.Mattox minutes from last meeting reviewed. 

 

     

            

 

 

     

 

 

 

                                                              

 


